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March 11, 2014

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board
National Energy Board
444 Seventh Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta
T2P 0X8

Re: North American Electric Reliability Corporation

Dear Ms. Young:

The North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) hereby submits Notice of Filing of the
North American Electric Reliability Corporation of Proposed Reliability Standards MOD-032-1 and MOD-
003-1. NERC requests, to the extent necessary, a waiver of any applicable filing requirements with respect
to this filing.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Holly A. Hawkins
Holly A. Hawkins
Assistant General Counsel for
North American Electric Reliability
Corporation

Enclosure


